
“Thank you for your 
continued dedication. 

We recognize and 
celebrate our 

employees years of 
service to Spacecon. 

Congratulations!” 

 

  - Robert Yelinski 
Spacecon Region 

President 

 

Employee Service Awards 

Welcome New/Re-Hires! 

Field 4th Qtr Anniversaries 

COLORADO 

Colorado Springs — Denver — Fort Collins 

Salary 4th Qtr Anniversaries 
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Alejandro R. Arellano 

Leobardo Caloca Velasquez Jr. 

Kevin Emerson 19 

Diego Gallegos 21 

Quint Kurtz 23 

Brian Conn 31 

Gomez Jose A. 1 

De La Rosa Jose 2 

Gonzalez Moreno Juan 2 

Cedillo Carlos 3 

Gilliland Michael A. 5 

Hernandez Flores Porfirio 5 

Lewis Jason D. 5 

Lopez Jorge 5 

Almaguer Moreno Gilberto 6 

De Loera Fernando N. 6 

Lorenz Zachary T. 6 

McMinn Lloyd S. 6 

Aguilar James S. 8 

Galvez Daniel A. 8 

Beltran Rodolfo R. 13 

Ballesteros Jesus J. 15 

Gonzalez Juan M. 15 

Hyer Jr. Ronald F. 15 

Ballesteros Anaya Manuel H. 17 

Gutierrez German G. 17 

Ramos Pedro S. 17 

Miramontes Carlos R. 19 

Gonzalez Rodriguez Humberto 20 

Adams Bobby L. 21 

Freeman Carl G. 27 

Gonzalez Adolfo M. 27 

Let’s get social… 
Take photos of your jobsite, co-workers, and events for work! Then email 

them, along with a blurb about the photo, to nyelinski@spacecon.com. 
Next, like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram to see your photos!  

Quarterly Measure 
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COVID-19 Business as “Usual” 
To our Spacecon Family, 

Over the past several weeks we as a company have learned, struggled, adapted, and most 
importantly continued to work together as a team.   We have been able to overcome all the 
COVID19 challenges.  We have learned new protocols and implemented them with no 
questions asked.  None of this would have been possible without all of you.  Your ability to 
grow and adapt has been nothing short of showing true leadership.   

Although we have been faced with panic, stress, anxiety, fear, and most of all uncertainty; 
on our jobsites and within our personal homes you have all stayed the course.  The truth is 
during this challenging time the best thing we can do is serve.  Serve our community, serve 
each other, and serve our families. 

I cannot thank you all enough continuing to show up and serve to the best of your abilities.  I 
am so honored to be serving alongside each of you. 

Together we will come out stronger.  Together we will continue to thrive.  Together we are 
better! 

Recent positive news: 

1. U.S. Researchers Deliver First COVID-19 Vaccine to Volunteers in Experimental Test 
Program 

2. Distilleries Across the United States Are Making Their Own Free Hand Sanitizers to 
Give Away for Free 

3. Air Pollution Plummets in Cities with High Rates of Quarantine 

4. John Hopkins Researcher Says That Antibodies from Recovered COVID Patients 
Could Help Protect People at Risk 

5. South Korean Outbreak Finally Abating as Recoveries Outnumber New Infections for 
Three Days in a Row 

6. China Celebrates Several Milestones of Recovery After Temporary Hospitals Close 
and Parks Reopen 

7. Australian Researchers Testing Two Drugs as Potential 
‘Cure’ for the Virus 

8. Uber Eats is Supporting the North American Restaurant 
Industry by Waiving Delivery Fees for 100,000 Restaurants 

9. Dutch and Canadian Researchers Are Reporting Additional 
Breakthrough Research on Treating the Virus 

10. Business are Supporting Each Other Throughout the US 
Outbreak  
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We Continue to Build Colorado 

2020 is underway and we have lots of great projects coming up on the horizon. 
Let us take a look at what the year has to offer. 

221 Elevations Condo & Residences – Is a Four-story building being built in Downtown Fort Collins.   
The building will consist of high-end condos, a bank, and other companies on the first floor.   
Our scope of work includes Framing, Drywall and Finishing. 

Elevations Credit Union – Will be a Credit Union on the ground floor within the Elevations  
Condo & Residences building 

221 Elevations C&S – Includes the Exterior and Interior Core and Shell scope. 

Banner Sterling Pharmacy- Is an upgrade in the existing hospital for the cancer treatment unit 

Kairo Residences @ Orchard Town Center – Is located in Westminister, a residential building in which we are 
contracted to attach faux brick to a ceiling 

Greenwood village Secure Room – Secured job 
 
Berthoud Elementary School Addition – Will include classrooms, common rooms, bathrooms, art rooms 

Hulstrom K-8 Renovation- Will include classrooms, common rooms, bathrooms, art rooms 

Ball Aerospace AMC Expansion- Office expansion for a secure area 

SFMC 5th and 6th Floor Expansion – St. Francis Medical Center located in Colorado Springs. Is expanding two stories 
vertically adding 60 beds for post op patients.  
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Jobsite Spotlight 

The Sheraton Denver Downtown’s renovation is thoroughly underway.  It will forever change the face of the hotel and 
the 16th Street Mall. Sheraton Denver Downtown has long been a familiar anchor downtown, serving as the largest 
meetings/events hotel in the city with an unmatched heritage and roots deep in the local Denver community. 

Sheraton Denver Downtown is one of the Sheraton brand's flagship properties. Its transformation journey will touch all 
aspects of the hotel including a new arrival experience, 133,000 square feet in renovated meeting space and 1,231 
newly redesigned guest rooms. 

Sheraton Denver Downtown started the transformation with the removal of the 5 iconic 18-foot ballerina statues that 
have welcomed guests and passersby since they were installed in 1997. The ballerinas found a new home in the 
Denver Arts District on Santa Fe, and their departure has made way for an improved guest arrival experience and 
modernized exterior, which will comprise the first phase of the renovation. The renovation consists of: 

- Lobby/Driveway/Restaurants/ Club Lounge 

- Guestrooms 

- Plaza Ballroom and Foyer 

- Newly reimagined hotel to be unveiled later this fall 

Tynan Group LLC, is overseeing the development as the Project Management Company.  Johnson Nathan Strohe 
(JNS) is serving as the lead architect on the renovation of the hotel’s porte-cochere, façade and public spaces, 
while Kay Lang & Associates serve as the interior designer for the Plaza Ballroom. PWI Construction is serving as the 
general contractor for the public spaces.  Currently we are working on renovating the new lobby and welcoming area. 
Please note: the jobsite visit occurred prior to face coverings becoming a COVID-19 requirement.  

PWI has been able to create a safe and healthy work environment for our team.  The bathrooms are fully functionable 
and the rooms are wide open making social distancing easy to implement.  Early April PWI arranged an appreciation 
luncheon for the jobsite.  Each company was assigned a certain time based on the number of men on site. All 
employees were able to move through the jobsite and into the restaurant easily and swiftly all while keeping social 
distancing in play.  The restaurant had a serving area set up allowing the employees to enter quickly two at a time.   

Thank you PWI for a great luncheon! 


